
“The Nation’s Oldest Continuous Graded Bull Sale” 

69th Annual 

OCALA BULL SALE 
 

***REMINDERS FOR BULL CHECK IN PROCESS*** 

 

*Please ensure you arrive with all necessary documents for your bulls to make 

check in easier. Check-in for all bulls will be on Sunday, October 13th from 

 1-4PM. Please come to the sale office to check your bulls in during that time. Any 

discrepancies MUST be handled before grading on Monday morning. If you have 

any questions, please reach out prior to arriving with your bulls.        

(352) 293-1287- Caitlin Justesen 

 

Documents YOU MUST ARRIVE WITH: 
✓ A copy of all health papers for EACH bull. 

o If you bring 9 bulls, you must bring 9 copies!!  

✓ Official, signed registration papers for registered bulls- VERY 

IMPORTANT. 

✓ A completed breeding soundness exam for EACH bull. 

✓ All necessary health tests- YOU MUST HAVE NEG. TRICH TEST & BVD 

TEST FOR EACH BULL (Remember- a copy needed for each bull)!!! (For 

other potential tests needed, SEE RULES!). 

 

Bring all items you will need to care for your bulls: 

✓ Wheelbarrow 

✓ Feed 

✓ Feed buckets 

✓ Water buckets 

✓ Water hose 

✓ Hay 

✓ Shovel 

 

Only things provided on sale grounds:  

✓ Stall 

✓ Shavings 

✓ Stall shared by consignors to store items if needed. 

 
*Consignors are responsible for the care of their animals from arrival until sold. 


